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STATE	 OF COLORADO 
Colorado Department of Revenue 
Medical Marijuana Enforcement Division 

455 Sherman St., Suite 390 
Denver, CO 80203Memo Main: 303.205 8421 

TO:	 Sheriff David A.Weaver 
4000 Justice Way 
Castle Rock, Co 80109 

Douglas County Clerk and Recorder Jack Arrowsmith 
301Wilcox 
First Floor 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 

FROM:	 Laura K. Harris, Director 
Department of Revenue 
Medical Marijuana Enforcement Division 

DATE:	 March 22, 2012 

RE: Withdrawal of Application(s) for State Medical Marijuana Licensure. 
Business Withdrawal- Jois LLC, OPC #403~0495, 3428 N Hwy 105, Sedalia, CO 80135 

TO THE ABOVE-NAMED LOCAL AUTHORITIES: 

The Colorado Department of Revenue, State Licensing Authority, Medical Marijuana 
Enforcement Division ("Division") has received and approved a written request for voluntary 
withdrawal of state medical marijuana application(s) from consideration by the State Licensing 
Authority for state licensure under the Colorado Medical Marijuana Code (lithe Code"), sections 
12-43.3-101 et seq., C.R.S. A copy of the approval is attached for your convenient reference. 

Please take notice, the business and/or individual request for withdrawal has been approved 
by the Division. The business and/or individual has been advised that the approval for 
withdrawal of the application(s) removes any protections that may have been argued and was 
previously afforded under the Code for the purpose of cultivation, manufacture, distribution, or 
sale of medical marijuana or medical marijuana-infused products. Additionally, the opportunity 
to surrender any medical marijuana plants and/or products in possession of the business and/or 
individual to the Division for destruction has been provided to the business and/or individual 
whose application has been withdrawn. The business and/or individual has represented that 
there are no medical marijuana plants and/or products to be surrendered. 

Should you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact the Division at 
(303) 205-8421. 


